
CITY OF BOYNTON BEACH 

 POLICE OFFICERS’ PENSION FUND 

 
2100 North Florida Mango Road 
West Palm Beach, Florida 33409 

 
Telephone:  954.636.7170  Toll Free Fax: 866.769.0678  

 
June 14, 2016 
 
Dear Members: 
 
I am writing to inform you of the Pension Administrator change within your pension plan. Effective August 1, 2016, after 
many years of hard work and dedication to the plan, Barbara La Due will be retiring as your Pension Administrator. As this 
action was forthcoming, the Board of Trustees conducted a search for a new Administrator. After reviewing the resumes of 
a myriad of various companies and conducting interviews, the Board voted to retain my services through Precision Pension 
Administration, Inc. I am pleased to announce that my appointment as your new Administrator is effective immediately. I 
will be working closely with Barbara to ensure a smooth transition period. I am also a retired police officer who understands 
the needs and concerns of a Police Officer. I come to your plan after many years of practical working experience and 
education to provide the best possible service to the members.  
 
As part of the transition, the pension office will be moving to 2100 North Florida Mango Road, West Palm Beach, Florida 
33409 on or about August 1, 2016. We will be developing a new web site for the plan to increase communication to all our 
members and access to plan documents. In the near future, you will be able to access any form(s) or plan documents on the 
plan’s web site – hhtp://www.bbpdp.org. 
 
I look forward to working with you and handling any pension issues that you may have. I would like to wish you a very happy 
and healthy summer. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Robert J. Dorn, Administrator 
 
FOR THE BOARD 
 
c: Member (file) 
    Toby Athol, Chairman of the Board 
    Jason Llopis, Secretary of the Board 
    Scott Caudell, Trustee 
    Russell Faine, Trustee 
    Joe Degiulio, Trustee 


